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Dates of travel 
Leave for Brussels on Fri, May 23 
Return to the U.S. on Sat, May 31 

 

 

What will we do in Brussels? 
We will visit the institutions of the European 
Union, including the European Parliament, and 
attend briefing sessions. In addition we will also 
visit the offices of various NGOs. Most of these 
briefings will occur in the morning and 
afternoon, with evenings largely free for 
exploring the city of Brussels. A complete 
schedule of events will be provided before the 
trip. 

 

 

Can I get course credit for the study tour? 
Yes. The study tour is an integral part of EC280 International Organizations Seminar. The course is offered 
in the spring semester, and will meet once a week, on Mondays, at 11:00 am. You can register for one of 
two sections: EC280A (2 credits) or EC280B (3 credits). The 3-credit version will count as an economics 
elective--it will satisfy one of the elective requirements for an economics major, economics minor or a 
business administration minor. 

 

 

How much will the study tour cost? 
The program fee is $1,990. The fee covers roundtrip airfare from the U.S. to Brussels, lodging in Brussels, 
and travel from the hotel to various organizations. Other expenses—food, entertainment, additional travel, 
etc.—are the student’s responsibility. No additional tuition is required. 

 

 

Payments 
A deposit of $200 is necessary to hold your place.  
Link for deposit:   
www.etowncollegeonline.com/brussels2014 
The remainder of the program fee ($1,790) is due by Friday, January 31, 2014.  
Link for the Final Payment:  
www.etowncollegeonline.com/brussels2014finalpayment 
The program fee is non-refundable. 

 

 

Seats are very limited. To register for the course, and for additional info, contact 

Dr. Sanjay Paul, Hoover 206, at pauls@etown.edu. 
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